
We would like to thank you for spending your time 
visiting our booth (NITTO KOGYO GROUP: Hall A3,№3228) 

at Electric & Power Indonesia, held in Jakarta.

We are sure that there were some parts that we did 
not explain well enough.
If you have further inquiries or in case you want 
more information about our products, please feel 
free to contact us here.

Thank you for visiting our booth

at Electric & Power Indonesia

https://www.aichidnk.com/en/inquiry/

